
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 10:13 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja Lowenthal 
<suja@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting - Duly posted online on 10/22/20 at 11:30 p.m. 
by A.Y. 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting - 
Duly posted online on 10/22/20 at 11:30 p.m. by 
A.Y.  

Jeannette Horibe submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting - Duly posted online on 10/22/20 at 11:30 p.m. by A.Y. 

Item: c) REPORT 20-0677 CONSIDERATION OF A HOLIDAY FREE PARKING PROGRAM 
(City Manager Suja Lowenthal) 

eComment: Dear Mayor & City Council, As a resident from Hermosa Beach, i support the 
agenda item 14c. Please approve the free 2 hour holiday parking from Thanksgiving to 
Christmas, as it would be great help and a spirit lifter during this pandemic. Just something that 
we could look forward to, and more money to spend towards local businesses. Thank you, 
Jeannette Horibe  

 

 

 


